



Tavistock Community Primary & Nursery School Plymouth Road Tavistock PL19 8BX

November 2016

Dear Parents.

As a school we work hard to try and keep you all informed about future events and important information. However, we have noticed that there are still a few occasions when parents feel ill-informed.

We put as much information onto our website, within newsletters and we have also recently extended our use of social media to provide another easy to access means of information.

We would be very grateful for your feedback on your preferred form of communication so that we can continue to improve communication with all parents. Please tick all forms of communication which you use and then ranked them in order, with 1 for your most preferred. You can tick and numbers as many items as you like.

(Please tear off and return slip below)

Communication type	Use (please tick all that apply)	Preference order (1 being most favoured)
Newsletters		G
Letters re trips etc		
½ Termly Year Group		
Curriculum Overviews		
Website		
Facebook		
Twitter		
Text Message		
E-mail		
Entrance Noticeboards		

Thank you for your help. Mrs L Selbie Headteacher

t: 01822 616044

f: 01822 610009 e: admin@tavistock-pri.devon.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Lynnette Selbie